
Sayers, Margery

From: Jocelyn Martin <Jocelyn_Martin@hcpss.org>

Sent: Friday, June 12, 2015 12:27 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: I oppose the appointment of Susan Garber to the Planning Board

I would like to express my dismay at the appointment of Susan Garber. Based on past behavior and comments, she is not

the right person for us.

Best wishes,

Jocelyn Martin

Sent from my iPhone


